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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

FPSO Petrojarl maintenance 

Rio de Janeiro, June 12, 2024 

Enauta Participações S.A. informs that the FPSO Petrojarl I’s operator has decided for a production 
stoppage for adjustments related to selected equipment maintenance after inspections at the process 
plant. Atlanta field production is expected to be resumed in the next weeks of June. 

At FPSO Atlanta, 19 out of its 20 anchors installation was completed, and activities to connect the first two 
wells to the platform are expected to begin next week. 

 

FPSO Atlanta anchoring installation in final phase  

 

 

  


